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February = Kindness Month 

We are focused on being kind this month.  Being 
kind to ourselves and being kind to each other.  
Led by Ms. Oriana we will have a special wall of 
kindness we will be displaying.  This will be in 
the shape of a heart and will be celebrated across 
the school.

Welcome Back 

This will be a busy month with lots of learning 
and fun taking place.  Please mark your 
calendars and join in when you can to all the 
excitement on campus.
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Monday -Feb. 13th 
No School 

Tuesday -Feb. 14th 
Valentine’s Day 

Friday -Feb. 17th 
Lower School Field Day 

Wednesday Feb. 22nd 
Korean Day & HS Student 

Council Carnival 

Thursday -Feb. 23rd 
Thai Knowledge Bowl 

Friday -Feb. 24th 
Half day for students 

Tuesday - Feb. 28th 
LS ESLR Assembly (360) 
Collaborative Workers 
First grade performs 
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Upcoming  Events!
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Thank You!   Chinese New Year 
Celebration at TCIS 

Thank you to the Chinese Department, the 
parents, and teachers who worked to put on 
such a special Chinese New Year assembly and 
special day for us.  The lower school did a great 
job singing the anthems and were great audience 
members.  It is wonderful to celebrate together 
and to hold such special events at TCIS.

Questions, Comments, Concerns, 
Compliments 

Please do not hesitate to contact us in the 
Lower School Office if you need anything.
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Our canteen is now 
air conditioned so 

please remember to 
keep the doors 

closed. 

Any student 
incidents that occur 
should be reported 
to an adult on duty 
and the classroom 
teachers.  Safety is 

our number one 
priority!

Reminders
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